
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
   

   

  
 

  
 

  

 

 

 

   

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 

 

Memorandum 

Economic and Development Services Department 

Date: October 1, 2024 

To: Oshawa Environmental Advisory Committee (O.E.A.C.) 

From: Branden Morris, O.E.A.C. Policy Advisor, 
Economic and Development Services Department 

Item: OEAC-24-45 
Fall Film Night Movie Poster 

Attachment 1 is the Fall Film Night movie poster for the Oshawa Environmental Advisory 

Committee’s (O.E.A.C.) annual Fall Film Night, held on October 24, 2024 at the Regent 

Theatre. 

Recommendation: 

That Report OEAC-24-45 dated October 1, 2024, concerning the Fall Film Night movie 

poster be received for information. 

Branden Morris, Planner A 
Policy 

Attachment 



                       
                    

 

~ Oshawa· 
Downtown 
Oshawa 

~ 1 OntarioTech 
\_JI UNIVERSITY 

Thursday, October 24, 2024 
Regent Theatre, 50 King St. E., Oshawa 

6:30 p.m.  Doors open for meet and greet, display booths 
7 p.m. Presentation, followed by a screening of “There’s Something in the                                                                                                                            

Water” documentary flm 
9 p.m.    Door prizes awarded 

FREE admission 
Donations of non-perishable food items are appreciated 

Presented by the Oshawa Environmental Advisory Committee (OEAC) in partnership with: 

Oshawa.ca/Environment  905-436-3311
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